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Comments: The Forest Service's responsibility is to preserve the wilderness character of the Bob Marshall

Wilderness Complex, not to promote any particular use, such as outfitting/guiding.

 

There are a number of animals that call Bob Marshall their home for over 60 years.  With all the different kinds of

animals that live there we should not destroy this beautiful habitat for the animals so that people can enjoy what

they want instead of respecting what is theirs.

 

It seems every chance that people get these days they are looking to destroy or take over and until nothing is left

for any creature on this planet.

 

My Husband and I have visited Montana and fell in Love with the nature that it provided for plants, trees, and

animals.  Keep this way of life for your state and do not over burden animals and nature for the sake of people

who intend to destroy it in the long run.  Leave these places to the ones who own it so that they can live in peace.

These animals were here long before any human.  Consider the impact of outfitters and campers that will intrude

in the way of the animals lives.


